
$789,999 - 11175 Pretty Road, Lake Country
MLS® #10352189 

$789,999
4 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 2,513 sqft
Single Family on 0.33 Acres

Lake Country South West, Lake Country,
British Columbia

Welcome to this private lake view walk-out
rancher, offering flexible living space and
stunning natural surroundings! This
4-bedroom, 2 bathroom home is perfect for
those looking to enjoy comfort, privacy, and
beautiful views. The main level features an
open-concept floor plan with large windows
that frame the lake, creating a bright and
inviting atmosphere. You'll find two bedrooms
on the upper floor, along with a spacious
living, dining, and kitchen area that flows
seamlessly, ideal for everyday living and
entertaining. The lower level offers two
additional bedrooms, a full bathroom, and a
separate entrance, providing great flexibility for
family living or hosting guests. New AC 2023,
electrical 2022, HWT 2021, furnace 2018, and
roof 2018. Set on a large, private lot with
mature landscaping, this home includes a
two-car garage and ample additional parking,
perfect for RVs, boats, or multiple vehicles.
(id:6289)

Built in 1971

Essential Information

Listing # 10352189

Price $789,999

Bedrooms 4

Bathrooms 2.00

Square Footage 2,513



Acres 0.33

Year Built 1971

Type Single Family

Sub-Type Freehold

Community Information

Address 11175 Pretty Road

Subdivision Lake Country South West

City Lake Country

Province British Columbia

Postal Code V4V1H6

Amenities

Parking Spaces 4

Parking Attached Garage

# of Garages 1

Interior

Heating Forced air, See remarks

Cooling Central air conditioning

# of Stories 2

Additional Information

Zoning Unknown

Listing Details

Listing Office Royal LePage Kelowna
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